
Living in the northeast corner of state, with almost no trees, without supplemental feeding bow 
season might as well not exist. As a farmer/sportsman I leave feed and food plots out to 
protect deer from harsh winters which can cause us to lose most of our deer population. Most 
of the feed I leave out never sees a hunter but I am not in favor of being told what I can or can 
not do on my own property. Regulations already don’t allow feeding on public and that should 
be as far as those restrictions go.

If disease is the main concern our deer yard up over the winter in massive groups whether 
there is food available or not.


